
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

EXPEDITED CIVIL ACTIONS PILOT PROGRAM- TRAINING OFFERED WITH CLE 

CREDIT IN THE TWO PILOT COUNTIES (CAMDEN AND OCEAN) 

The Expedited Civil Actions Pilot Program as approved by the Supreme Court 
began in the Camden and Ocean Vicinages on November 30, 2015. A November 10, 

2015 Notice to the Bar set out the procedures for the pilot program. That notice also 
indicated that CLE training would be offered to attorneys in the two pilot vicinages. 

This Notice provides the details of the training sessions for attorneys on the pilot 
program procedures in each of the two pilot vicinages. One (1 .0) Continuing Legal 
Education (CLE) credit will be offered to attorneys who attend. The sessions will be as 
follows: 

• Camden Vicinage: Tuesday, December 8, 2015, 4:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
Camden Vicinage Executive Campus 
5 Executive Campus- Suite 200 

Cherry Hill, NJ 08002 

• Ocean Vicinage: Thursday, December 10, 2015, 4:00p.m. to 5:00p.m. 
Ocean County Library 
1 01 Washington Street 
Toms River, NJ 08753 

Attorneys wishing to attend either of these training sessions must submit by email 
their name, firm name, address, email address, and which training session they would 
like to attend to Administrative Specialist Marian Green in the Civil Practice Division at 
marian.green@judiciarv.state.nj .us by Monday, December 7, 2015. Questions 
regarding the Expedited Civil Actions Pilot Program may be directed to the AOC's Civil 
Practice Division at 609-292-8470. 

Glenn A. Grant, J.A.D. 
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: December 2, 2015 


